
Broadway Counseling COVID-19 updated changes 
 
First, I hope you are all well. Know that through all of this I’ve been thinking 
of and praying for you.  
 
Due to my concern for everyone’s health and safety, recent changes in 
Lubbock, and CDC recommendations we will need to make a few changes 
to our coming meeting. For the next two weeks, at least, all sessions will 
need to be done through teletherapy.  
 
I sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may place on any of you. I 
would rather keep you safe than create more risks for you. 
 
The therapy management system I use allows for easy and safe 
teletherapy. It is HIPAA compliant and completely confidential. It’s very 
easy to set up and can be operated on your end if you have a smartphone 
or a computer with webcam capabilities. You will also need a reliable 
Internet connection. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please let me know and we can talk 
about those. It is also possible to postpone our meetings for the next two 
weeks until we know more.  
 
As a positive, I will have a little more flexibility for scheduling over the next 
couple of weeks because we will be meeting online. I know that the 
unprecedented nature of our current times can be anxiety provoking and 
the changes that we are moving into can feel unnatural or different. I want 
to be there as best that I can and so if there are ways that I can help let me 
know. 
 
Randy Porter, LMFT 
 


